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Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

18¢h October, 1938,

Dear Sira,

e T have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
0 the 27th ultimo respecting the steamer "IINT MARU", from which
. 1t 1s noted that owing to "certain eircumstances" the vessel
will not be free untll December next, when the Poller Survey will
s be carried out,

In reply, I have to say that the Commlttee, who have
nad the case bofore them today, have deferred further congideratio
for the present, and I shall be glad 1f you will inform the
Ovmers accordingly.

At the seme time I think 1t well to pi¥ht out that
the 2nd Special Survey No.,2 becomes due at the end of the present
month, and I shall be glad to learn whither 1t 1s proposed to
deal with this survey at the same timerau the Tloller Survey.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

2004

The Surveyors,

loyd's Regyster
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